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Information for Families 
 

December dates for your diary:  

 

• Wednesday 13th Panto.  

• Thursday 14th Christmas lunch 

and wear a Christmas jumper. 

• Friday 15th school finishes at 

1.30. 

 

 

Many thanks for your continued 

support. Have a wonderful 

Christmas! 

Mrs Brill and Mrs Mount. 

 

 

Continuing the Learning Journey! 

I hope you will agree that the 

Christmas nativity was amazing! 

Here are a few photos of ‘A Bundle 

of Joy’. 

 

 
 

 
 

 


